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Guardian, a constituent company of of Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG), has completed its
seventh and final electrical safety seminar at the Emirates Old Trafford Cricket Ground in Manchester.

The seminars were tailor-made for It is ideal for duty holders who are responsible for electrical safety in
their building(s). Some of the topics covered included:

BS7671:2018 Amendment 4 – Incoming Significant Changes
Electrical Vehicle Supply Equipment
Arc Flash
Panel Risk Assessments
Discharging Dutyholder Responsibility

Within a two-month period, Guardian’s team travelled around the UK to deliver the seven seminars:

20 March: IWM Duxford, Cambridgeshire
27 March: The Pullman Hotel, London
3 April: Dakota Hotel, Motherwell
1 May: The Celtic Manor, Newport
8 May: The National Motorcycle Museum & National Conference Centre, Solihull
15 May: Oulton Hall, Leeds
22 May: Emirates Old Trafford, Manchester
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The seminars brought some great feedback from attendees:

Daniel Lund, Ardagh Group – “I’d like to thank everyone involved for yesterday’s event, this was my first
seminar, and I really did pick a good one to start with. We have a long-standing partnership with Guardian,
utilising your professionalism throughout various areas of our site, I look forward to more of this in the
future.”

Nick Kelf, Worthing College – “Thanks to the “whole team” for a very informative and well-run professional
presentation. it was clear to see the presenters were top of their respective fields. certainly, left me
reassured that we were being proactive in our compliance measures with your team.”

Keith Fox, ADM – “Just a brief line to thank you and the team for an excellent seminar last Thursday. Good
to see and catch up with some faces from the past and listen to some upcoming changes. Always good to
reinforce the importance of the message of compliance.”

1,800 miles, seven cities and 400+ attendees later, the series is all wrapped up! Thank you to everyone
who attended and made the series such as great success.


